
Public Notice 
Proposed Amendment to the BCDCOG 208 Water Quality Management Plan 

 
DORCHESTER COUNTY is proposing an amendment to the Berkeley-Charleston-Dorchester 
Council of Governments (BCDCOG) Regional 208 Water Quality Management Plan to reflect a 
service area agreement between Dorchester County and Charleston Water System regarding 
collection and transportation of wastewater from certain parcels in the Poplar Grove 
subdivision, located in DORCHESTER COUNTY, to CHARLESTON WATER SYSTEM’S PLUM ISLAND 
WWTP. Individuals with questions or comments concerning the proposed amendment may 
contact the BCD Council of Governments. All comments must be received by 5 PM on AUGUST 
9, 2024. 
 
Written comments should be submitted to the BCD Council of Governments, 5790 Casper 
Padgett Way, North Charleston, SC 29406. Individuals with questions concerning the proposed 
amendment may contact the BCDCOG at (843) 529-0400 between the hours of 9 AM and 5 PM. 
The Wholesale Wastewater Transportation and Treatment Services and Capacity Agreement 
containing background information and justification for the amendment is available for public 
review at the BCD Council of Governments’ office 5790 Casper Padgett Way, North Charleston, 
SC 29406. 
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